
North Bondi Precinct Meeting 
Online 

 
 

This meeting will be held online via 

Zoom. If you would like to participate in 
the meeting please email:   

peterquartly@gmail.com to register 
and receive your zoom link. 

                                         AGENDA 

1. Welcome and apologies 
2. Previous minutes and matters arising 
3. Recycling bottle & can depot @ Bondi Beach 
4. Precinct meetings - on Zoom or make them 

hybrid meetings? 
5. Request for a traffic roundabout and 

pedestrian crossing at the intersection of 
Blair and Waiora Streets 

6. Upgrade of Waiora Streetscape - sidewalk 
and road surface 

7. Reports – Chairman, Deputy Chairman 
       Development applications, Traffic report 
8. General business 

The Precinct system is a means of 
communication between residents and Council.  
You can have your say or join in and be better 

informed. Councillors from the Bondi Ward 
attend, so this is your opportunity to put 

questions to them. 
For further information, please contact Precinct 

Convenor: peterquartly@gmail.com 

 

This is a public meeting – all welcome to join us 
online   

WEDNESDAY 23 FEBRUARY 2022 
 7PM - 9PM VIA ZOOM 
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This Precinct meeting will be held online 
via Zoom. 

If you would like to participate in the meeting 
please email: peterquartly@gmail.com  
to register and receive your zoom link. 

   
Problem Waste Drop off Events are back 

in 2022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This event is open to residents who live in 
Waverley Council, Woollahra Council and City of 

Sydney. 
 

Find event details, including what we can accept,  
at  

waverley.nsw.gov.au/recycle_it_Saturday 

 

WARD COUNCILLORS 
Clr Leon Goltsman (Liberal)  

Phone 8006 2799 
Leon.Goltsman@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Michelle Gray (Labor)  
Phone 0402 045 368 

michelle.gray@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
Clr Dominic Wy Kanak (Greens) 

Phone 0499 291 333 
 Dominic.Kanak@waverley.nsw.gov.au  

 
 
 

 

Residents can drop off 
good quality clothes, old 
electronics, polystyrene, 
soft plastics, excess 
carboard and more at the 
next Recycle It Saturday 
on 26 February 
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